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Date: July 8, 2020 

 

To: All Residents of Princess Anne Gardens 

 

From: Katrina McCluney, Association Manager 

 

Re: Virginia Beach Public Utility – Water Shut Off Tuesday, July 14th at 9:00am 

            

 

Dear Resident: 

 

The association was notified by Virginia Beach Water Utility that they will be replacing 

the water meter near Building #1 on Tuesday, July 14th at 9:00am.  Per VB Utility, this 

will affect all buildings and units.  The water will be placed on a bypass and will run 

intermittently and slower than normal.  You may also experience a little air in the line.  

They will do their best to work as quickly as possible and have the water restored before 

the end of the day. 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(757) 963-9276 or by e-mail kmccluney@unitedpropertyassociates.com.   
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